
 

 

 

  

I cannot believe that I am already writing the last newsletter of the term! It seems that this term 

has whizzed by and this time a week today we will be relaxing on our half term holidays. A special well 

done to FS2 who have settled in so well to our school since starting in September. From next week, 

they will be coming in to their classrooms in the morning with the rest of the Lower School. 

We really enjoyed going to St Sampson’s Church for Harvest Festival yesterday. It was wonderful to 

have the whole school together and we enjoyed singing and sharing the service which was kindly led by 

Rev. Shirley and the ‘Open the Book’ team. Thank you so much for your very generous donations to the 

Swindon Food Collective. It was fantastic to send off such a large amount for this worthy cause. 

Thank you to everyone who came along to parents’ evening last night and to those who will be here 

tonight. I know that the teachers very much value the chance to speak with parents and I hope you 

enjoyed looking at the work your child has done this term. Don’t forget that the Travelling Book Fair 

is open in the main entrance tonight. All commission is used to buy books for our class libraries. 

Have a lovely half term break. School finishes at normal time next Wednesday, 24th October and we 

look forward to welcoming the children back on Monday, 5th November.   Jennifer Bayne 
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St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week  

Kingfishers – William & Calisi    Puffins – Sam & Aston   Woodpeckers – Leo & Jaxson 

2L – Isabelle & Seth  2S – Joey & Oscar 

3/4B – Medeleine & Mary-Kate   3/4O – Toby & Abigail          3/4W – Summer & David 

5C – Harry & Maddison  5R – Harry & Tammy 

6B – Thomas & Martha  6R – Ellie & Josh 

Reminder to all Year 6 parents:  

ALL SECONDARY SCHOOL APPLICATIONS MUST BE MADE MY MIDNIGHT ON 31st OCTOBER 

3/4W Class Assembly – Tomorrow 

Parents are warmly welcome to come to 3/4W’s class assembly in the Main Hall at 9:10am tomorrow 

and then join the children for a shared learning experience in the classroom afterwards. 
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Do you have a child who is due to 

start school in September 2019?  

 


